
 

Inmate ratio dispute 
 

Members have been kept informed of developments on this matter in previous editions of the 

Informus (copies can be obtained from the PSA’s website at www.psa.co.za or from any PSA 

Provincial Office).  

 

In view of recent stabbing incidents and safety of officers being compromised the PSA through the 

dispute process is attempting to secure a safe working environment for Correctional Officials. 

Members should take note that the next sitting of the arbitration will be on Tuesday, 3 November 

2020. Members will be informed of developments.   

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to the 

virus a safe and speedy recovery. 
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